
Shared Expectation of Excellence: 

It is with excitement and gratitude that I formally introduce myself as the new Superintendent of

Township High School District 211. I am so honored to join a district that holds such a powerful

legacy of learning and a deep sense of loyalty. I am eager to be active in a community that values

public education as a foundation for growth, equity, opportunity and success.

I believe every student deserves access to a high-quality education and a supportive environment

that inspires their future and fosters a sense of belonging. I also believe everyone has a story, and I

look forward to hearing and sharing all the stories that make 211 who we are.

As we begin this new chapter together, I want to recognize the academic excellence and

innovation that defines our schools. It is no accident when schools create this type of environment it

is a result of innovative teachers, driven students, engaged families and dedicated business and

community partners who set goals, meeting them with purpose.

I am committed to continuing that legacy, while working collaboratively as we move forward. Our

mission is clear: to ensure every student is equipped with the opportunities and supports to meet

their full potential. I am eager to work together to raise the bar, close the gaps and create a place

where every one of our students is prepared for college, careers and life.

To our students: Your dedication inspires all of us. You are the heart of District 211, and you can

never dream too big. To our staff: Thank you for the work you do every day to support our mission

and our students and their families. It is not unnoticed. To our families and community: Your support

makes a difference, and I look forward to walking this journey with you.

This year marks District 211’s 150th birthday. Together, we will build on it with a shared expectation

of excellence in everything we do and I am excited to be a part of this rich history.

Judith Campbell, Ph.D.

Township High School District 211 Superintendent
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